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A group 
of 

employees walked for heart health awareness today as part of the Go Red for Women 
Day. The American Heart Association’s signature women’s initiative, Go Red for Women, 



is a comprehensive platform designed to increase women’s heart health awareness and 
serve as a catalyst for change to improve the lives of women globally.  Learn the signs and 
symptoms of a heart attack and stroke in women.  See below. Read more about the 
initiative here https://www.goredforwomen.org/. 

 
 
Our next Blood Drive is scheduled for Tuesday, March 17th, in the City Hall Training 
Room from 9 a.m. until 2 p.m. To make an appointment, you can go to the online 
scheduling system at www.redcrossblood.org. and enter sponsor code: FranklinTN19.  You 
can streamline your donation experience and save up to 15 minutes by visiting 
RedCrossBlood.org/RapidPass to complete your pre-donation reading and health history 
questions on the day of your appointment.  If you need help making an appointment or if 
you have any questions, contact moniquem@franklintn.gov or at extension 6606. 
 
We have a nice thank you note from a resident to the Building and Neighborhood 
Service’s Barrett Petty  See below. 
 

https://www.goredforwomen.org/
http://www.redcrossblood.org/
mailto:moniquem@franklintn.gov


 
 
Congratulations to these newly-promoted Franklin Firefighters: Battalion Chief 
Jonathan Jenkins, Battalion Chief Ben Marler, Battalion Chief Michael Pardue, 
Captain Kyle Bess, and Captain Matt Stout! Thank you for stepping up to these 
leadership roles within our Franklin Fire Department team. 
 

 
 

Attached is a flyer for free tax prep assistance.  The program is sponsored in part by United 
Way.  There are several sites across Middle Tennessee to get help.  Your tax forms are now 
on green employee on Inside the City. 
 



 That’s it for this week.  Thanks for all you do!  

 

 
Website:  www.franklintn.gov 
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